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                                                                                                                             March 8th, 2019 
 

Dear Parent Crew,  

 

It is difficult to believe that we are already three-fourths of the way through the school year. Next 
week is the last round of P/T Conference and Spring Break is only a week away.  The last two and 
a half months will fly by.  At Pine Lane, we have already begun planning for the next school year 
and we would like to solicit your help on two things: 1) School improvement planning and 2) Parent 
input on class placement.   

 

A community school has many stakeholders who all play a role in and are impacted by the 
functioning of the school. You, as parents, are one of our most valued stakeholders as you entrust 
us every day with your child to keep safe, instruct and inspire. For all of us, the students are our 
central focus and it is critical that we all have their best interest in mind. At Pine Lane our mission is 
to empower excellence in character, achievement, and contribution to a better world.  We would like 
your feedback to help us effectively plan and prioritize our next steps as a school.  Please take a 
few minutes to fill out the following survey: 2019-20 Parent Survey.  The feedback will be 
anonymous and will be used by our school accountability team (Parents) and building leadership 
team (Staff) to identify areas of need and work to address them and better meet Pine Lane’s 
mission.   

 

Also, through the next few months, we will be working diligently, as a staff, to determine class 
placement for your child.  Please be aware that we put great thought into this process and consider 
multiple pieces of data.  Our goal is to establish the very best, and equitable learning setting for 
each of our students.  As we do this work, we do want to provide an opportunity for you to offer 
input on what you think is important for us to consider.  If you would like, you may submit the form 
linked here for each child: 2019-20 Class Placement Parent Input. Please note that we cannot 
honor specific teacher request and requests for specific teachers should not be part of this 
information. This form will be closed at the end of March.   

 

As I send out this information, the Kurt Hahn quote that we frequently recite at Pine Lane resonates, 
“We are Crew, not passengers, strengthened by acts of consequential service to others.” We need 
your help in making Pine Lane a great place for all kids and your input will be very useful.  You are 
part of our Pine Lane Crew.  As always, thank you for your support!  
 
 
Chris Stairs 
Principal 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScn1l1qmP6Vxkw9Fu9ufwbzEPZv0d-bvMagye5DGTkW7Qz7Sg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckuQmdDgVpYhCEdPT2CkrmNj_-IbjdwXHkHxwb3Y4mNCizbg/viewform?usp=sf_link

